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REACH Regulation (EC) No 1907/2006 

 

Regulation (EC) No 1907/2006 (REACH) is extending the responsibility, information rights and obligations of offered from us bare 

printed circuit boards (PCB) and contained substances. We are aware of our legal and environmental responsibility and review 

legal compliance regularly. 

 
REACH Statement 

A bare PCB is not intended to release a substance under normal or reasonably foreseeable conditions of use. The REACH 

Regulation defines an article as “an object which during production is given a special shape, surface or design which determines 

its function to a greater degree than its chemical composition”. For this reason bare PCB have to be considered as articles without 

intentional release of substances and do not have to be registered. 

 
Substances of Very High Concern (SVHC) – Compliance Declaration 

The delivered products do not contain any Substances of Very High Concern (SVHC), respectively above a limit of 0.1 mass- 

percent, listed on the ECHA REACH Candidate List. The first list of SVHC has been published on October 28 th 2008. The latest 

version dates January 15th 2019, including 197 substances. 

 
Where production is concerned, we are totally committed to compliance with all statutory requirements for occupational safety 

and health and environmental protection. Our PCB’s are so produced thus that, according to the current state of knowledge, they 

cause no health risks to the user and no damage to the environment, if used in the intended manner. 

 
All information has been given to the best of our knowledge and belief based on the information available to us from our suppliers. 

The information given implies no warranty within the meaning of the warranty law. 

 
We hope to have answered your inquiry to your satisfaction. For any further questions you may have, we readily are at your 

disposal. 

 

Best regards 

Alexey Udodov 

Head of quality department, 

Authorized officer 

alexey@epcb.at 


